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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Theresa Smith, Hearing Officer   
 
THROUGH:  Timothy Ratsep, Division Director    

Jason Sunde, Program Administrator         
Qazi Salahudin, Program Administrator    
Carlos Gonzalez, Program Manager II   

Ross Elliott, Acting Program Manager II   
 

FROM: Eileen M. Butler, Planner V    
 
DATE: September 20, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: Technical Response Memorandum – Docket #2023-R-WH-0006 Underground 

Storage Tank Systems and Docket #2023-R-WH-0007 Aboveground Storage 
Tank Systems 

 
 
On August 30, 2023, the Division of Waste and Hazardous Substances held a virtual hearing on 
proposed changes to the Underground Storage Tank Systems regulations, Docket #2023-R-WH-
0006 and the Aboveground Storage Tank regulations, Docket Number #2023-R-WH-0007. One 
written statement was received through electronic mail.  The comment was broad in nature and 
requested information on the regulatory applicability of the proposed regulations regarding gas 
stations.  The Department reached out to the commentor to provide regulatory assistance that 
was unrelated to the proposed amendments.   
 
 
    

 


